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RES/LMS 

30 March 2023 

Dear parent/guardian, 

As this year’s A Level examination series grows closer, we would like to ensure that we are 
continuing to support our current year 13 students with their studies and revision. With this 
in mind, we will now be allowing year 13 students to use their Wednesday afternoon 
enrichment hour (14:15 – 15:15) as a personal study hour if they feel they need the extra 
study time. 

Beginning on Wednesday 19 April, year 13 students will have the choice from the four 
options below: 

Option 1 – to continue with their enrichment activity 

Option 2 – to study upstairs in the JCC 

Option 3 – to study in the school library 

Option 4 – to study at home 

If a student wishes to leave school in this time to conduct their private study at home, we will 
require parental consent via the consent form below. This form must be completed by Friday 
14 April in order for students to have permission to study at home from Wednesday 19 April 
at 14:15. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Hjdbnb253R 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Smith 

Sixth Form Enrichment and Transition Leader 
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